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Lindsey Ozbolt

From: Reed, Catherine D. (ECY) [CRAJ461@ECY.WA.GOV]
Sent: Thursday, May 02, 2013 12:43 PM
To: Lindsey Ozbolt
Cc: Clear, Gwen (ECY); Dunbar, Mark (ECY); Graff, Gary (ECY)
Subject: RE: CU-12-00002 Canyon River Notice of SEPA Action and Public Hearing

Follow Up Flag: Follow up
Flag Status: Completed

Thank you for the information – especially about the new hearing date. 

 

Catherine Reed, PWS 
Washington State Dept. of Ecology 
15 West Yakima Avenue, Suite 200 
Yakima, WA  98902 
(509) 575-2616 
craj461@ecy.wa.gov 

 

From: Lindsey Ozbolt [mailto:lindsey.ozbolt@co.kittitas.wa.us]  

Sent: Thursday, May 02, 2013 12:34 PM 
To: Reed, Catherine D. (ECY) 

Subject: RE: CU-12-00002 Canyon River Notice of SEPA Action and Public Hearing 

 

Hello Catherine, 

 

Your attached copy of the letter dated August 17, 2012 is part of the record.  Your email and the copy of the letter will 

also become part of our record for the CU-12-00002.   

 

I wanted to let you know that we have postponed the hearing for this until May 23, 2013. 

 

Thank you and let me know if you have any questions. 

 

Lindsey Ozbolt 

Staff Planner 

 

Kittitas County Community Development Services 

411 North Ruby St., Suite 2 

Ellensburg, WA 98926 

Phone: 509-962-7637 

Email: lindsey.ozbolt@co.kittitas.wa.us 

 

From: Jeff Watson  

Sent: Thursday, May 02, 2013 8:02 AM 

To: Doc Hansen; Lindsey Ozbolt 

Subject: FW: CU-12-00002 Canyon River Notice of SEPA Action and Public Hearing 
Importance: High 

 

 
 
Jeffrey A. Watson 
Planner II 
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Kittitas County Public Works/Community Development Services 
411 North Ruby  
Ellensburg WA   98926 
jeff.watson@co.kittitas.wa.us 
509-933-8274 
 

From: Reed, Catherine D. (ECY) [mailto:CRAJ461@ECY.WA.GOV]  

Sent: Wednesday, May 01, 2013 4:10 PM 
To: Jeff Watson 

Cc: Graff, Gary (ECY) 

Subject: FW: CU-12-00002 Canyon River Notice of SEPA Action and Public Hearing 
Importance: High 

 

I am forwarding the August 17, 2012 comment letter (which contains Ecology SEA Program concerns) that Ecology sent 

to the County last year regarding this action that is up for hearing tomorrow on May 2.  I assume that this letter is 

already in the hearing examiner packet that you are preparing.  However, because the letter was originally addressed to 

Dan Valoff, I wanted to make sure that it had not been inadvertently lost in the shuffle that can happen during a 

personnel change.   Please let me know if you have any questions about the comments.  If you have questions regarding 

these comments, I would be willing to attend the hearing tomorrow evening to provide clarity. 

 

Catherine Reed, PWS 
Washington State Dept. of Ecology 
15 West Yakima Avenue, Suite 200 
Yakima, WA  98902 
(509) 575-2616 
craj461@ecy.wa.gov 

 

From: Clear, Gwen (ECY)  

Sent: Monday, April 29, 2013 12:45 PM 
To: Reed, Catherine D. (ECY) 

Subject: Canyon River Ranch 

 

Documents for Canyon River Ranch 

 

Gwen  

 

 

Notice: All email sent to this address will be received by the Kittitas County 
email system and may be subject to public disclosure under Chapter 42.56 
RCW and to archiving and review. 
 
message id: 38eb45916c6dcbdac24bb8719d004a14 


